 
 
Request for Proposals 
For the Engineering Design of 
Gold Hill Regional Sewer Intertie Project 
Project # G012 
 
 
Proposals for providing engineering design services for the Gold Hill Regional Sewer Intertie Project will be received at the office of Rogue Valley Sewer Services (RVSS), 138 West Vilas Road, Central Point, Oregon 97502, until but not after 2:15 p.m. Pacific Daylight Savings Time on Tuesday, October 17, 2023.  Proposals will be reviewed by RVSS staff as outlined in the Formal Request for Proposals. 
 
The selected engineer will be expected to provide engineering design and related services for the construction of the Gold Hill Regional Sewer Intertie Project.  This project consists of the construction of one or more sewer pump stations and approximately 8 miles of sewer force main pipe to connect the City of Gold Hill to the Regional Sewer System managed by Rogue Valley Sewer Services.   
 
The complete Request for Proposals and related documents is available on the RVSS website – www.rvss-or.gov, or by contacting RVSS directly at: 
 
Rogue Valley Sewer Services 
138 West Vilas Road 
Central Point, OR  97502 
541-664-6300 
Attn.:  Carl Tappert, PE 
Manager
 
